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MEDIA ALERT  

 

Sunday: 08 December 2024 

 

RENEWAL PROCESS FOR LIQUOR LICENSES 2025 NOW OPEN.  

 

 

The Limpopo Department of Economic Development, Environment and Tourism is currently 

facilitating liquor license renewal processes for the 2025 calendar year as per Limpopo Liquor  

Act, 05 of 2009.  

 

It is important that all license holders renew their liquor licenses in order to maintain validity of 

licenses beyond 31st December 2024 and to avoid disruption of business operations.  Licenses 

can be renewed at the Departmental revenue offices within respective Districts.  

 

Liquor Licenses issued under Act 27 of 1989 will expire on 31st December 2024.  Liquor licenses 

issued under the Limpopo Liquor Act, 05 of 2009 are currently renewable until 31st March 2025.  

 

Applicable renewal fees are those prescribed by the Limpopo Liquor Act, 05 of 2009 as per 

specified timeframes.   

 

 

 

For more information, please contact:      

Zaid Kalla         Mr. Hitekani Magwedze 

Departmental spokesperson        MEC Spokesperson   

060 542 7100         071 864 8664  

KallaZ@ledet.gov.za         MagwedzeHV@ledet.gov.za  
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